
I’m hearing that you have decided to cut Fire Safe funding to ¼ of what it has been, in spite of the ever-
increasing peril from year-round fire seasons, increasing drought, and the excellent work they have been 
doing! We in Ukiah are a small valley surrounded by fuel-laden hills. The County has already had a 
number of very problematic fires. How could you even consider cutting the funding?!!!??? 
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